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US Sailing Regional Symposium - December 16, 2016 @ 
DBMS  

 

 

For your Consideration: 
While winter is coming: A lot has been done at SM Sailing this fall and a lot more needs to be done this winter in 
order to open the 2017 summer sailing season on-time and successfully.  Here are some highlights: 
 
1) Schedule: The 2017 Regatta schedule is almost set. We are just waiting on a few of you to confirm your 
dates.  Click on the 2017 Peg Dates link below to check the status of your regatta. 
 
2) Training:  The Instructor trainers and I have been working on an aggressive pre-summer schedule of Level-1, 
Level-2, and Level-3 courses.  I hope to have a more complete list to share before the New Year - Click the red tab 
below for more information..  None of those courses will be open for registration until January, but they will fill up fast, 
so pay attention to your club's needs. 
 
3) Adult Racing: SM Sailing spends a great deal of time on junior sailing, but the SM Sailing officers and I are 
working on a plan to resurrect the Ginn Cupand Prosser Cup for 2017.  Stand by for more details. 
 
 
4) Meetings and Calls. There will be two board calls in the winter, exact dates are TBD, but the first one will not be 



 

until January 2017.  Also, coming on the heels of the very successful Junior Sailing Symposium, there is a plan to 
hold an officers meeting in the Spring.  Finally, don't miss the US Sailing Regional Symposium at Duxbury Bay 
Maritime School on Friday December 16, 2016.  Agenda and registration info can be found on the SM Sailing home 
page.  This event is well worth the time and effort.  Hope to see you all there. 
 
That's all for now.  Back to your holiday shopping. 
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2017 Peg Dates 

Attached is the most updated list of regattas for 2017.  I will begin 
populating the master calendar in November.  If your club would like to be 
included, please review the 2017 Peg Dates document and confirm your 

club's regatta by mailing me 
 

2017 Regatta Confirmation 
 

	


